
December 2021                 Dear Parents and Students, 

We hope that you are all looking forward to the seasonal 
break.  

What some of  our dancers have been doing this term:  

Children In Need ‘Tapathon’ – Well done 
tappers, you raised £160. We hope to see 
more of  you  participating next year:) 

Other students are involved in various local 
performances, congratulations to Lana who 

is in Cinderella in Eastbourne, Ellie who will be performing 
at Glyndebourne and also to Thia who is ‘Matilda’ at the 

Barn, Southwick in Feb.   Good luck to all these 
dancers and enjoy! 

We’re looking forward to two days of  ‘in person’ 
exams, the 1st since Dec 2019 in all 3 genres. 
Good luck everyone, you’ve all worked so hard 
to get here.  

January is always a good time to try another 
dance style and enhance your skills. Why not 
try one of  our modern theatre dance classes 
or tap? Dancers in photo performing their 

‘Annie’ number in the Legends show. Generous 
discounts for extra classes. 

Lastly - our ‘SHOW,' ‘A Night at the 
Movies’ (working title)! We are busy with 
preparations and so excited for 3rd April. 
Tickets on sale soon! 

Stay up to date: PLEASE either like/follow us 
on our social media and please share anything we post in 
relation to boosting classes.  Website  ~  Facebook ~ 
Twitter. 

Welcome: 
A big welcome to our new 
dancers who have joined us 
this term. I hope that you are 
all enjoying your lessons. 

Spring term dates: 

Tues 4/1 - Sat 2/4   
We close for a one week on 
14 February. 

Fees: Spring; 

To avoid a late payment 
charge, all fees should reach 
us by no later than 2 January.  

New Term; no need 
to renew 

All dancers’ places are 
secured for them in a new 
term unless we have 
received a full half  a terms 
cancellation letter in writing.  
Dates are written on the 
previous invoice (October 
half  term was the cut off  for 
Jan.) This policy is standard 
and clearly written into our 
enrolment forms T&C. 
Without a policy in place we 
cannot run reliable classes 
for all or secure qualified 
teachers.  Thank you. 

! ! !

Thank you for your continued support. Wishing you a Merry Christmas and Happy New 
Year from Lynda and all DAS staff!  

http://www.danceartstudio.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/Dance-Art-Studio-813649121988009/?ref=aymt_homepage_panel
https://twitter.com/DanceArt_Studio
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